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Dear Reader, 

First of all, I would like to express my great pleasure, as we are going to 
publish our college magazine first time. 

This magazine in your hand deserves a closer look than what you usually 
give to a college magazine for you are bound to undergo kaleidoscopic 
changes in your feelings and reasoning as you go through various 
contents. 

We know that careful and correct use of language is a powerful aid to 
straight thinking, for putting into words precisely. We have tried to done 

away with all our abilities. 

Our ever-enthusiastic group of staff and students have been doing exactly 
that. Their youthful and vigorous intellect has found expression in a quite a 
few articles. I am extremely fortunate in having around me inspiring people 
in the form of my staff and students. 



We regret that we could not publish all the articles due to space 
constraints. Possibly a few omissions, and errors may have crept in which 
the reader’s eyes catch fast. We do solicit your valuable criticism so that 
the forthcoming issue reflects a better spirit in our campus. 

Wish you all a happy and delightful reading. 

Dr. Y. P. Patel 

(Principal-AJSHMC) 

Chief Editor 
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